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Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

9mm Ammunition Order 
ITB 2023-1200-0035 

Amendment #2 
August 25, 2022 

This amendment is being issued to answer questions received  
 
 
Jason Monkelien  
Procurement Specialist II  
Phone:   (907) 269-5582 
Email:   jason.monkelien@alaska.gov  
  
 
    
  

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 
 

Question 1:  For line item #1, is the state open to other training ammunition options beside Full Metal Jacket? 
 
Answer:  Yes, the State of Alaska will accept the substitution of 9mm 147gr Jacket Hollow Point as a 

substitution to Full Metal Jacket training ammunition. 
               
 

 


